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1819 Farnam Street, Omaha, NE 68183-0002

March 12, 2010
To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is an informational letter our department is sending out to area property owners/landlords.  If you are interested in or have been thinking about making your apartment building smoke-free there is an excellent resource available at http://www.rentsmokefree.org for you to access at your convenience.  I have also included in this mailing a handbook regarding Smoke-free Housing Options for some additional information.  
If you should have any questions or comments, please contact me at 444-7496.

Sincerely,

Christine Stewart

Laboratory Scientist
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